
 

 

Town of Goshen 

 Select Board Meeting 

Minutes of Meeting 

July 12, 2021 

 

Present:  Dianne Craig, Steven Smith, Alicea Bursey, Cindy Rouillard. 

The meeting came to order at 6:32 pm  

• The Pledge of Allergist was Recited.  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Steve made a motion to accept the June 28th minutes with changes.  Dianne 2nd the motion.  All in favor. 

• Dianne and Alicea met last week and went over the Broad Band documents and added comments.  

Cindy will send the documents to the Town Attorney to review the documents. There will no cost to the 

lawyer.  No public comments.  

• Steve will add the senior citizen discount to the transfer station price sheet.  Cindy stated the cost of 

trucking for NRRA recycling price will increase for about a month due to maintenance at the White 

River Plant, VT.  It will go to Rutland VT. 

• Kevin and Joel have been working on the Class VI Road on Lempster Coach Road.   

• Dianne gave an update on the Grange. 

• The Select Board reviewed the 2021 Budget. 

• Dianne hasn’t heard from Josh Stevens to set up a meeting for the Lempster Coach Bridge.  She will get 

in touch with this week. 

• Dianne spoke with Bruce Nadeau from Tippicanoe Campground in regards to the abatements and how 

the campers are being taxed.  Dianne wants to set up a time to speak with the Department of Revenue to 

discuss this matter. 

• Steve stated he received a complaint in regards to the Northern Boarder Grant and why the town would 

need sidewalks.  Steve explained to her why the Board is trying to get the grant for sidewalks and what 

they would bring to the town. 

• The Select Board discussed hiring a grounds keeper next year. 

• The Select Board discussed applying for a credit card for the town. 

Dianne made amotion to adjourn the meeting at 7:09 p.m., Steve 2nd the motion.  All in favor. 

 

 

 


